MOUNT CHARLES SCHOOL

A COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL FOR CHILDREN AGED 4 - 11

Mrs. C. Bunting HEADTEACHER



Friday 29th June 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 Trip to Flambards

On Friday 13th July, Year 6 are having their end of year trip to Flambards. As mentioned in our previous letter, the PTA have kindly offered to pay for the children's entrance to the park, which we are very grateful for. A remaining payment of £7 for the transport to and from the park is payable via ParentPay.

On the day, we will be leaving school at 8:45am so children will need to be in school by 8:30am, this will ensure that we arrive in the park with plenty of time to have a fun-filled day. We will then be leaving Flambards at 3:15pm, meaning we will be returning to school at approximately 4:30pm. Should there be any traffic hold-ups on the way back, we will contact the school who will endeavour to update parents. If your child usually walks home from school and you wish them to do so on our arrival back at school, please let us know in writing by Wednesday 11th July.

We ask that children wear their school uniform for this trip. They should wear comfortable footwear for the day, which could be trainers if they like.

Children will need to have with them:

- Packed lunch
- Water bottles
- Suitable weather dependant clothing, e.g. sun hats/raincoats
- Sun cream
- A maximum of £10 to spend on treats throughout the day

We are sure that this is going to be a lovely day and a great way for the children to celebrate their time here at Mount Charles.

Mr Walters & Mrs Wiltshire

